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Advice to PR before transition to FR 

  

Title of the Project Megacities and the Global Environment 

Project Leader MURAMATSU Shin 

General advice and comments of PEC: 

PEC would like this project to become more specific in regards to its theoretical framework, 

research questions, and methodology. PEC suggests several real problems of megacities (e.g. 

building safety and climate control, impact on surrounding environments) that can be specifically 

addressed in a revised research framework. Such examinations may be more easily related to the 

stated concern for the “global environment”, and help to bring this project’s work into dialogue 

with the wider body of megacities research. PEC requests the project leader present his progress 

in these regards at the 2011 evaluation meeting. 

 

 


